
  

 
6 May 2022 

 
To the Resident, 
 
 

NIGHT WORKS 
 ROAD RESURFACING 

 

Night work on National Street and National Lane, Rozelle 
between Darling and End,  
Commencing Wednesday Night 8th June 2022  
 
Downer EDI Works - Inner West Council’s contractor - will be undertaking Road Resurfacing on 
National Street and National Lane, Rozelle. 
Work is scheduled to commence on Wednesday night, 8th June 2022 and will take approximately 
one night to complete, weather permitting. 
This new Road will be smoother, more durable and improve road safety  
Due to traffic volumes on Victoria Road and Darling Street, TfNSW will only permit works to be 
undertaken between 7:00pm and 5:00am. Therefore, the section of road undergoing re-surfacing 
will be closed Wednesday between 7:00 pm and 5:00 am. 
Traffic controllers will try to maintain access for residents at all times, however some minor 
inconvenience may be experienced. The street needs to be clear of vehicles while the work is 
occurring.  
The scheduling of this work may change so you will receive a letter confirming the date a couple of 
days before the work commences.  
Inner West Council apologies for any inconvenience this night works may cause and appreciates the 
patience of residents and motorists. 

For any enquiries about these works, please contact Downer on 9897 4333 

Alternatively, please feel free to contact Inner West Council’s Project Officer, Mark Bye on 9392 
5158 between 8:30 am and 4:30 pm on weekdays. 
  
Kind regards, 
 

 
Mark Bye | Project Officer  
Inner West Council 
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